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Somerset Avenue Sidewalk Improvement Project Poll 

On April 26, 2022, a virtual community meeting was held to discuss community priorities 
regarding on-street parking and bike facility options for the implementation of the Somerset 
Avenue Sidewalk Improvement Project.   

At the meeting, the Alameda County Public Works Agency presented proposed improvements 
under three design alternatives. Visit the project website to review the design alternatives, 
conceptual layouts, and presentation at: 

 https://www.acpwa.org/projects/2022/Somerset_Ave.page.  

A poll was made available during the meeting to provide attendees an opportunity to rank the 
three alternatives and provide comments. For those who were unable to attend the meeting, you 
can still complete and submit your choices by filling out the poll at bit.ly/som-poll. The deadline 
to complete and submit the poll is Tuesday, May 3, 2022.  

The Somerset Avenue Sidewalk Improvement Project, from Stanton Avenue to Redwood Road 
in Castro Valley, is intended to improve pedestrian, bicycle, and traffic safety. If you have 
questions or comments regarding this project, please email info@acpwa.org.  

### 

Our mission and goal is to provide, maintain and preserve public infrastructure in an efficient 
and effective manner while promoting a healthy and sustainable environment that supports safe 
and livable communities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


